
 

 

 

 

July 15, 2024 

Honorable Parnell Vann, Mayor   EMAIL: mayor@magnolia-ar.com  
City of Magnolia 
P.O. Box 666 
Magnolia, AR 71754 
 

RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0043613, AFIN 14-00059 

CAP Response 

Dear Mayor Vann: 

 

The Division of Environmental Quality (DEQ) received and reviewed the Corrective Action Plan (CAP), 

dated June 28, 2024, for the above referenced facility. The CAP was deemed adequate. DEQ has no further 

comments at this time. 

 

Thank you for your attention in this matter. Should you have questions, feel free to contact me at 501-682-

0758 or by email at Kristen.Graham@adeq.state.ar.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Kristen Graham 
Compliance Analyst, OWQ, DEQ 
 

 

Cc: Tracie Love, Tracie_fontaine@yahoo.com  

 Russell Thomas, mwws@sbcglobal.net  

 Andy Franks, afranks@alfranksengineering.com  
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